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NRO review(s) completed.

20 March 1965

The Honorable Brockway McMillan
Director

National Reconnaissance Office
Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. McMillan;
With reference to your letter of 3 March 1965 requesting the

technical data | | 1 am enclosing herewith a compilation
of the charts employed in the Land Panel Briefing on 23 February,

As to the definitive reports from the contractors of work
accomplished to date, 1 am informed that they have not been com -
pleted. Should you desire specific technical briefings, we would
welcome the opportunity to have Mr. Maxey and his technical staff
brief you as to any points you may ask. I trust that you will look
upon Mr. Maxey and his staff as that technical arm of the NRO
responsible for |program and for providing you with
necessary briefings. '

Faithfully yours,

(vigned)j :

Marshall S. Carter
Lieutenant General, USA
YL ‘kjct 5 & 'G/ J'J/{‘ Deputy Director
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